
 

Friends of Lockyer’s News 
Have you seen the new outdoor Table Tennis 
Tables in the Year 5 playground?  We love listen-
ing to pupils’ feedback and the Senior Leader-
ship Team to make more positive improvements 
around Lockyer’s Middle School. 

 

Exciting News! 
Friends of Lockyer’s are 
looking for a new Chair-
person and Treasurer to 
take over the group!  
Sarah and Jan have 
loved their time in these 
roles but are stepping 

down after 4 fun-filled years.  Do you enjoy planning 
events, fundraising and working with others? This is a bril-
liant opportunity to help support the school and spend 
time with an amazing group of dedicated, supportive par-
ents.  These roles can take up as little or as much of your 
time as you wish, and we can provide a full handover from 
the current team.  If you’re interested to know more, 
please email:  

 friendsoflockyers@lockyersmid.dorset.sch.uk 

and we’ll be happy to tell you more about this amazing 
group of volunteers. 

Your support of the Christmas 
Raffle and non-uniform day has 
allowed us to fund some im-
provements to the Food Tech 
Room.  New measuring jugs and 
linen tea towels have arrived and 
a new interactive whiteboard 
has been ordered.  This will make a huge differ-
ence to giving pupils visual demonstrations that 
they can all clearly see -  thank you! 

We hope the children enjoyed their Easter Eggs and dairy 
free treats - we caused quite a stir at Tesco Fleetsbridge 
buying over 400 chocolate eggs!  It was a small ges-
ture to say how fantastic they’ve been at adapting 
to the changes in their school life and it certainly 
created lots of smiles! 

 

 

Sadly, due to COVID restrictions, we won’t be 
holding a Summer Fair this year but we do have 
other plans for the summer term, if we get 
enough volunteers.  Would you be able to spare 
a few hours to help Friends of Lockyer’s?  We 
would love to hear from new parents across all 
year groups - it’s never too late to join! 



 


